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Successes / EventsDear Parents / Guardians

Ffrindiau 

Events coming soon

Schools’ Welsh Charter
It was great to celebrate the
schools success at receiving the
Silver award for the Welsh
Charter. Many thanks to Miss
Nolan and the Criw Cymraeg for
all their hard work.

EasterFair 
Don’t forget its the school Easter Fair on 8th of April.  All are welcome. 
Other Events
04.04.25: Own clothes day - donations of chocolate or money towards the
Easter Fair
06.06.25: Own clothes day - donations towards the Jars of Joy for the
Summer Fair
26.06.25: Summer Fair

20.03.25: The pupils will take part in Kinetic
School of Performing Arts workshops.
21.03.25: A group of pupils will be
entertaining a church group at Pentwyn
Leisure Centre. 
28.03.25: Year 5 & 6 pupils will be taking part
in Welsh Poet of the Year workshop 
21.03.25: 2pm it’s the annual year 2 fashion
show for parents in the school hall
01.04.25: Year 5 pupils will be competing in
this years Lego League at Ysgol Groeswen.

Here is our new monthly
Newsletter to share our latest
news and to inform you of any
events that aill be taking place

soon.  We look forward to saring
our successes with you. 

New hedge
You may have noticed that a new
hedge has been planted around
our little forest area. We kindly
ask that you ensure your
child/children do not touch these
while they start to grow.  

School Eisteddfod
Well done to all the pupils for
taking part in the years school
Eisteddfod.  Congratulations to
Amelie for winning the chair
this year.  Congratulations also
to the Derwen Team for winning
the Eisteddfod.

Estyn Interim Visit
We recently had an Interim Visit from Estyn and they
were happy with the schools progress.  A letter will be
published soon.
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Remember
Remember that Cylch Ti a Fi is held at the Nursery Class
in school every Thursday afternoon. 

Attendance
Our attendance is currently at

94.36% 
Our target is 95%

Good attendance is so important to ensure
that your child/children reach their full

potential. 

Successes / Events
Climbing Frame!

Hooray!! The climing
frame has been

fixed and is working
well!

World Book Day
The pupils enjoyed
taking part in  activities
during World Book Day.
Everyone looked great. 

Assembly
Thank you to Mother
Rose from All Saints
Church for the
lovely assembly. 


